
1 
 

Ruabon News Letter 190  

21.08.2017 

Ysgol Rhiwabon:A Level Results for 2017  

 

Students and staff at Ysgol Rhiwabon are celebrating another successful 

set of A Level results achieved by the Sixth Form. Ysgol Rhiwabon is 

proud of the achievements of this yearôs students as they prepare for 

university or the world of work. There are some excellent individual 

achievements which are a testament to the incredible amount of hard 

work put in by the students, their parents and teachers.   

Notable areas of success this year were:  

100% pass rate at level 3                               71% pass rate A-C  

Excellent results in all vocational subjects, where the majority of  the 

grades are Distinction or Distinction Star level.  

 Headteacher, Mrs Ferron-Evans said:  

ñWe are very proud of our sixth form students. This yearôs results reflect 

a huge amount of hard work across a broad range of subjects from the 

students and staff in the school.  

These results will allow our youngsters rich opportunities to further their 

studies at university or to enter the world of work as confident 

individuals. We wish them continued success in the future.ò  
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Gear ing -up for the Bank Holiday  

weekend  
 

    

 

 

The Bridge End Inn  

Mine Hosts : Gillian and Peter McGivern will hold their  

Annual Beer Festival  on Saturday 26 th , Sunday 27 th  and  

Monday 28 th  August . 

This is a CAMRA Pub where visitors are welcomed to test the 

now famous home brewed McGivern Ales . 

**  

 

 

 

The Wynnstay Arms Hotel  

Will  host a Family Fun Day on Monday 28 th  August.  
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The Constitutional  Club  

My and Mike  have been working towards re -establishing the traditions 

of this Ruabon club where members are able  enjoy themselves while 

raising money for charit y. 

A Wednesday evening is a regular Bingo night. Matty is the  friendly , 

fun -loving caller and the event  is i ncreasing in numbers every week . A 

book of 10 X 6 games is just £4 and then there are flyers and a  

snowball game.   There is a raffle half time, which generous customers 

donate to , with proceeds  going to Nightingale House; when this has 

mounted up it will be donated. Currently the total  is just over £100 !  

On the last Thursday of every mo nth (31st this month) there is a  

musical night to which all are welcome either to come and join in or  just 

enjoy the music and songs.  Currently: Arfon, Ken, Ronnie  and Neil 

entertain with their musical skills, to  name but  a few ; then there are 

great sounds with: guitars, fiddle, ac cordion, penny whistle , etc. A small 

Buffet is also provided on the night.  

All sports are covered on the TVs through  Sky and BT Sports.  

The Club membership fees are now due : just  £6  per annum and £3  per 

annum for over 60 õs membership cards at the bar.  
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The Duke of Wellington Inn, Ruabon.  

On Sunday 27 th  August, Becca Quayle has arranged for 

the Charity Quiz Night to start at 7.30pm ð (£2 per 

player ).  
 

Apart from the convivial atmosphere,  Duke Food is 

another of the many reasons why this busy Ruabon Pub 

is so popular.  

Food is served :  

Tuesday to Friday:  from 12noon to 2pm and from 5pm 

to 8pm.  

Sunday Lunch: from 12noon to 3pm  (booking 

recommended, to avoid disappointment ).  

Saturday:  from 12noon to 2pm; but  from  

2nd September food will also be served 

from 5 -8pm. 

Please phone: 810166for more information.  
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St Maryôs Church in Wales Primary 

School  

St.Mary's Church in Wales Primary School, Ruabon, Year Six Class held a 

wonderful Leaversô Service in front of the whole school, family and friends 

at the end of term.  

It was based on a Harry Potter theme and included lots of singing, piano 
recitals and a hoola hooping demonstration.  
Each child spoke about another child in the class outlining their time at the 
school. They all reflected on their own time at St.Mary's and their favourite 
memories in different classes. The class surprised their class teacher at the 
end of the Service as they held up a "We will miss you Mrs Hodkinson." 
message. 
Year Six had all recently attended a glass workshop at the school and the 
Head Teacher Mrs Nicola Booth presented them with their unique artwork 
which had been framed! 
We wish them all well at their new secondary schools. 

Thank you to Helen Probin for this report and photos 
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Plas Madoc  ̧Summer Holiday  

Pool Sessions  
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